## NOVA SOUTHEASTERN UNIVERSITY



H. Wayne Huizenga School of Business and Entrepreneurship Institute of Government and Public Policy

2014 APR -7 PM 1: 24

April 3, 2014

Lee R. Feldman
City Manager
City of Fort Lauderdale
100 N. Andrews Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Dear Lee,

As we have discussed via email, I am asking you to serve on a new Public Administration Advisory Board at Nova Southeastern University.

Service on the board is strictly voluntary and without compensation. Board members may be called on for their advice and recommendations regarding the curriculum and mission concerning the academic field of public administration. Formal meetings will be as called but are not anticipated to be more than two-three times per year.

I hope that you can agree to serve in this capacity. We believe that you have the expertise that would assist our objectives well in serving students' needs.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Jack Pinkowski, Ph.D.

Associate Professor

Chair of Public Administration and MS Real Estate Development Programs

H. Wayne Huizenga School of Business & Entrepreneurship

954-262-5115; jackpink@nova.edu